
Tyler Giles
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LD 104
I am writing today to express my strong opposition to LD 104. As a patient who 
depends on access to high-quality medical cannabis, I am deeply concerned that this 
bill will significantly restrict my ability to obtain the medicine I need to manage my 
health effectively.
LD 104 would impose unnecessary limitations and barriers on caregivers and small 
providers who currently supply clean, affordable, and effective medicine. These 
caregivers play a critical role in my health care. Unlike large-scale, profit-driven 
operators, they take the time to understand my specific needs, provide personalized 
care, and offer a consistent supply of the strains and products that work best for me. 
Limiting or eliminating these caregivers through burdensome regulations or 
restrictions will directly harm patients like me.
This bill risks shifting the medical cannabis system toward a one-size-fits-all 
approach, where patients are forced to rely on large dispensaries that may not offer 
the same level of quality, affordability, or individualized care. For those of us with 
chronic conditions or complex needs, that is simply not acceptable.
Medical cannabis is not a luxury—it is a necessity. LD 104 threatens to put quality 
medicine out of reach for many patients who rely on it to function and live with 
dignity.
I respectfully urge you to oppose LD 104 and protect patient access to compassionate,
high-quality, and personalized care.
Sincerely,
Tyler Giles


